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You might want Saratoga to build 2100 new housing units but this town is already built out!  There is
no room for this amount of housing.  And, we're not a transportation hub nor are we an employment
center.

The number of units you are wanting us to build is unrealistic for a community of our size.  We have a
minimal services government, insufficient infrastructure to support 2100 housing units, no commercial
areas, no room in the schools and certainly no room to build!

You need to be realistic for our community and others like us; there is simply no way to provide that
amount of housing.  And, please keep in mind that COVID 19 has reminded us all that high density,
(and mass transit) are prime breeding grounds for contagious diseases.

Thank you for reconsidering your unrealistic housing demands for this city.

Marcia Fariss




